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28.1.2022 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Here is another chance to have a look at some of the great work the 
children have produced this week… 
 
Top left we have some of our incredible Evacuation Day letters compiled 
in Y5.  They really are quite special so be prepared to shed a tear when 
you have had a read.  In case you weren’t aware, we do schedule parent 
pop ins (in addition to parent/carer meetings) throughout the year so you 
can come into school at the end of the day and have a good look at what 
your child has been doing in class.  
 
In the middle, our Y3s have been making Viking shields outside in the 
forest school area and bottom left we have a great example of more 
‘hands on’ Maths.   
 
Our target as a school this year has been to use more Maths 
Manipulatives in class to help with the children’s understanding.  There is 
no doubt that this activity helped the children divide and multiply by 
three and use remainders in context. 
 
In other news, our interhouse competition continues to gather 
momentum.  The next Bee (aka competition) will be capital cities of the 
world and is scheduled to take place in the final week of this half term.  
After half term, towards the end of March, there will be an interhouse 
sports competition so lots to look forward to.  To raise the profile of 
interhouse competition we now have the trophy (see below left – 
winners of times table and spelling bees already engraved) and signs for 
all four houses (bottom right) around school.  If you don’t know, they are 
as follows: 
 

 Wright 

 Strutt 

 Nightingale 

 Royce 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 

Have a nice weekend 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


